February 5,1964

Mr,Gordon Robinson, Supervisor,
Town of Guilderland,
Guilderland, New York,

Dear Yr, Robinson:=

Thank you for your cooperation in
keeping this organization informed on
matters concerning Me Kownville, and, at
the moment, the most pertinent question of
traffic controls on Route #20,

In being aware of happenings, we,
in turn, can answer intelligent%y any
auestions raised by various members or
organizations, such as the Fire Company, the
Women's Auxilary,etc. which, we belleve, makes
for a happy community.

Your continued consideration will be
appreciated,

Yours very truly,

Gerald W.Hamme, Pres,

F.Choules
Secy.
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